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OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

Committee Report

Public



Date of Meeting:


17 March 2005

Title:


MONITORING OF AND CHANGES TO THE FORWARD PLAN

Report of:


Head of Legal and Democratic Services

Report reference:
LDS.016/05

Summary:
To inform Members of changes to the Executive’s Forward Plan for 1 February to 31 May 2005.

Recommendations:
To note the modifications, deferrals and departures from the Forward Plan for 1 February to 31 May 2005.
Contact Officer:
Elspeth MacKay 
Ext:
 7034

1.0 Background

1.1
The Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee on 22 November 2001 requested “That a standing item be included on future Agendas for this Committee identifying any deletions, modifications, deferrals and departures from the Forward Plan, together with the reasons”.

2.0 Deletions, Modifications, Deferrals and Departures from the last Forward Plan

2.1 Details of departures from, modifications to and deferrals in respect of the Forward Plan covering the period 1 February to 31 May 2005 are outlined in Appendix A of this report. 

3.0
Recommendation

3.1
That the modifications, deferrals and departures from the Forward Plan for 1 February to 31 May 2005 be noted.

Contact Officer:

Elspeth MacKay





Ext: 7034


1st February 2005 to 31 May 2005

Reference Number:
Subject:

Relevant Overview and Scrutiny Committee
Change:
Changed by:






KD.016/04
Carlisle Flooding – Recovery Plan Update and Financial Proposals

O&S Management Committee
Included as an urgent item which was not included in the Forward Plan
Corporate Management Team


Reason:  Urgent update necessary due to the flooding






KD.044/04
Three Rivers Strategy

“To agree the proposed Three Rivers Strategy”

Update report to Executive on 21 February 2005

Infrastructure O&S Committee
Scheduled to go to Executive on 21 March 2005, but will now also go on 18 April 2005 and will go to Infrastructure O&S Committee between these dates 

Also reported to the Executive meeting on 21 February 2005 – it was not in the Forward Plan to be considered on that date and was accepted under General Exception rules
Corporate Management Team


Reason:  Due to the floods, the item had to be rescheduled  - Executive matters had to be deferred.  

Report to 21 February Executive meeting was because Members had requested an update following the floods, looking at the implications of the flooding on the development of a Strategy










KD.045/04
Sheepmount Bridge Strengthening

“To approve the proposals and associated funding for the Sheepmount Bridge strengthening”

Community O&S Committee
Deferred from 21 February to 21 March 2005
Head of Commercial and Technical Services


Reason: To assess the impact of the flood damage, particularly to the main Sheepmount project, more fully and to assess the implications for the bridge strengthening works.






Note:  in compliance with Section 100d of the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985 the report has been prepared in part from the following papers:  Forward Plan of Executive Decisions – 1 March to 30 June 2005
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